From: Biggator SIMS [biggatorsims@hotmail com]

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 5:17 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25"

These are not securities and therefore should not be regulated by FINRA!

Ben C. Sims

Registered Representative
Sims & Associates
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Okeechobee, FL 34972
Office (863) 467-8118
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Fax (863) 763-1376
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